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I am writing in support SB 1517 to require that declarations and extensions of states 

of emergency under certain statutes be accompanied by written explanations.  

 

At first we were told to stay at home for just "two weeks" to slow the spread. We have 

since witnessed nearly two years of tyrannical overreach by the governor issuing 

mandatory face mask edicts and vaccine mandates under the pretense of a state of 

emergency. The governor should be limited in their ability to issue years-long states 

of emergency.  


